
                              

IMPORTANT RECALL INFORMATION 
You are receiving this letter because you have purchased a 2016–2022 Yamaha Golf Car. Yamaha Golf 
Car Company has issued a notice to replace accelerator pedal return springs on certain affected golf cars 
in this year range.  
 

THIS ACCELERATOR PEDAL RETURN SPRING HAS A LESS THAN 1% FAILURE RATE. 
 
As your local Yamaha Dealer, we are offering a quick and convenient solution to get this replacement 
taken care of immediately. 
 

How to Get Your Replacement 
 

We have set up dedicated drive-up service stations at all four of our Service Garages to handle this 
replacement efficiently and separately from regular service. 
 

 ❚❛❜ DO NOT go through the regular service line—this recall is being handled separately.  ❚❛❜ 
 

Drive-Up Recall Locations and Hours 

 
Trained personnel will be stationed at these locations to complete the replacement and documentation. 
Simply drive up during the available hours, and we will assist you in order of arrival. The process takes 
only a few minutes! 
 
At The Villages Golf Cars, your safety and satisfaction are our top priorities. We appreciate your 
business and are committed to providing the highest level of service while addressing this directive from 
Yamaha Golf Car Company. Thank you for choosing The Villages Golf Cars! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lori M. Resmondo 
VP of Operations 
The Villages Golf Cars    
 
 
 
 
 
 

7:00 AM – 2:00 PM 
  Mon, March 24th - Spanish Springs ݢݡݠݟ 
  Tues, March 25th - Sumter ݢݡݠݟ 
 Wed, March 26th - Brownwood ݢݡݠݟ 
 Thurs, March 27th – Everglades Rec Center ݢݡݠݟ 
 Fri, March 28th – Sumter ݢݡݠݟ 

  Mon, March 31st - Spanish Springs ݢݡݠݟ 
  Tues, April 1st - Sumter ݢݡݠݟ 
 Wed, April 2nd - Brownwood ݢݡݠݟ 
 Thurs, April 3rd – Everglades Rec Center ݢݡݠݟ 
 Fri, April 4th – Brownwood ݢݡݠݟ 



 
 
 



 


